From: Elizabeth

Sent: 22 April 2019 08:59
To: Diver, John
Cc: Planning
Subject: 2019/1697/P

Dear Mr Diver, we wish to register our objection to the above development. We live in Frognal
almost opposite the proposed site and we are very concerned that it will destroy the much -needed
and precious green space that is the Camden Conservation Area.

Yours faithfully,
Elizabeth and Federico Bonfanti




